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Dear Nancy,

Last week my executive board met to discuss the selection of the folk group to attend the 1994
national in Bellevue WA. The board voted to invite Plethyn and this group has accepted the
invitation. Consequently we shall not be able to offer Cusan Tan a spot at the National Gymanfa
Ganu. This decision has taken us a long time to make, a sign of its difficulty. Please convey my
regrets to Cusan Tan. If you are able to arrange a tour for the group at a date some other time,
say outside of six months before or after the National then the Puget Sound Welsh would be glad
to be considered as a sponsoring association for a concert.

Please call if there are any further questions.

Sincerely

Alan Upshall, President.



